
 

October 9,  2023 

The Benton County Board of Supervisors met in a special work session  with Conservation Board Members. The meeting was called 
to order at 11:30 a.m. at the Rodgers Park Grilling Garden for lunch.  The Tour of the conservation properties started around noon 
viewing Rodgers Park area which led to a drive through of the shoreline and other Hoefle-Dulin projects. Next stop was to the 
Wildcat Bluff Recreation Area and Addition. Discussions regarding how their funding of the area was planned including using some 
ARPA funds for expenses. One of the last areas on the tour was towards Blairstown to Toured the new Hannen Lake Park shop and 
drove by the Old Creamery Nature Trail along the way back to Rodgers Park. The Tour concluded at 4:15 p.m.  
Bierschenk moved/Primmer seconded: To adjourn. Motion carried. 
 
 
       _______________________________ 
        Tracy Seeman, Chairman 

ATTEST: _________________________________ 

 Shelby Williams, Benton County Conservation Director 

  


